

St. Peter's Catholic School

Quality Education in a Traditional Christian Community

Port Waikato Camp 2019



29th August 2019

Dear Parents,

A number of important forms were sent home with your child last week.

- Permission Form
- School Health Profile

We require a health profile about each student, this is kept in a file in case of any emergency. Please be specific about concerns as this allows us to address them over the weeks leading up to camp.

Could these please be returned to Room 5 before Friday, 30th August to allow us to continue with our planning.

Thank you to the parents who have offered to join us at camp. We have carefully selected parents based on the needs of the students, a balance of male and female, a balance of parents who have attended before and new parents, skills required for a successful camp, cooking and first aid skills, along with parents who can commit to the full week. Acknowledging the wonderful support we received we, however, are unable to take more parents than required. We have selected 14 to ensure that all activities have a safe ratio of parents to students.

Dion Sinclair Malinda Chandrasekera

Nick Ross Gerard Whittaker
Dave Peacocke Caroline MacManus

Rick Millen(cook) Abby Owsley

Brian Jack Donna Williams (nurse)

Damien Sauni Sinead Kennedy Gerard Joblin Rose Hagarty

We will be holding a meeting for all parents attending the Port Waikato Year 5 and 6 Camp on Tuesday, 15th October 2019 at 5.30 pm in Room 5. Please mark this date in your diaries as it is imperative that we have all parent supervisors attend this preparation meeting.

Kind Regards,

Natalie Toohey and Sarah Doohan